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Commonv.th Edison

One First National Plaza, Chicago, lllinois
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690

Fib Op -

Mr. Angelo Giambusso
Deputy Director for

Reactor Projects
Directorate of Licensing
Office of Regulation
U.S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D.C. 20545

Subject: Review of Dresden Units 2 and 3 and Quad

Cities Units 1l and 2 for Contro B it
Deficiencies -~ AEC Dkts 50-237&K.50-249,
50-254 and 50-265

In a letter to you from J. S. Abel dated March 11, 1974,
notifying you of the status of several projects, it was '
indicated the schedule for completing corrective measures
associated with the subject was 2pril, 1974. This schedule
was overly optimistic. Based on the expected delivery date
. for materials at Dresden and a re-estimate of the time
required for installation using experience from preliminary
efforts at Quad-Cities, the work has been rescheduled. The
Dresden Unit 3 and Quad-Cities Unit 1 corrective measures
are expected to be complete by the end of the current
refueling outages. Dresden Unit 2 and Quad-Cities Unit 2
corrective measures are scheduled to be completed during the

planned fall 1974 outages.

Dear Mr. Giambusso:

It is not expected that any further change in these
schedules will be necessary; however, you will be notified
if changes do occur. Administrative controls that were
discussed in a letter to Mr. D. J. Skovholt -dated March 7,
1973 will be maintained until the final corrective measures
~are completed.

Very truly-yours,

J
Ec N :t&\

Byron Lee, Jr.
Vice-President






